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D. TRANSPORTATION SAFETY PLANNING ($125,000) 
 
The Washington metropolitan area is a diverse and rapidly growing region, a major tourist 
destination, and a gateway for immigrants from all over the world. Growth has meant more 
people driving more miles and more people walking, especially in inner suburban areas where 
pedestrians were not common in years past. These and other factors, along with heightened 
awareness of the safety problem, have demonstrated the need for the regional transportation 
safety planning program. 
 
Under this work task, TPB will provide opportunities for consideration, coordination, and 
collaboration planning for safety aspects of the region's transportation systems. Safety planning 
will be in coordination with the State Strategic Highway Safety Plan efforts of the District of 
Columbia, Maryland, and Virginia, as well as other state, regional, and local efforts. 
Coordination will be maintained with the regional Street Smart pedestrian and bicycle safety 
outreach campaign. Major topics to be addressed in the Transportation Safety Planning task 
include the following: 

 Support of the Transportation Safety Subcommittee. 
 Safety data compilation and analysis. Follow up on recommendations from the regional 

transportation safety data analysis tool scoping study completed in FY2012. 
 Coordination on metropolitan transportation planning aspects of state, regional, and local 

safety efforts, and with transportation safety stakeholders. 
 Coordination with other TPB committees on the integration of safety considerations. 
 Maintenance of the safety element of region's long-range transportation plan. 

 
Oversight:  Transportation Safety Subcommittee 
 
Products: Safety element of the CLRP; summaries, outreach 

materials, and white paper(s) on technical issues as 
needed. 

 
Schedule: Quarterly 

 


